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LIVING A LIFE FILLED WITH
THANKFULNESS

As we approach the thanksgiving season | am reminded of the many
reasons | have to be thankful. | agree with the words that the Apostle
Paul wrote to his friends in Philippi; “I thank my God every time |
remember you. In all my prayers for all of you, | always pray with joy
because of your partnership in the gospel from the first day until now,
being confident of this, that he who began a good work in you will
carry it on to completion until the day of Christ Jesus.” (Philippians 1:3-6).
| am very thankful for you, the Bethel Church family. | count it a great
privilege to serve as your pastor. | am thankful that we are partners in
the gospel and that God is at work in and through you for his glory. Even
though we live in challenging days we can be confident that God is still
at work and that he desires to work through you. As we partner with
God and with each other we can accomplish much for the kingdom of
God. | am thankful for being able to make this journey with you. God
bless and straight ahead!

Pastor Doug Wilson

MISSION OUTREACH To Kenya * July 2018

Our next Work & Witness mission will be to Nairobi, Kenya. The primary project will be
to work on the campus of Africa Nazarene University. We will be working to restore a
dorm that suffered water damage, building a block wall in the slum area of Mathre and
ministering to their children. Please attend our next meeting on Tuesday, Nov. 14th at
7pm if you are interested in joining in. Please contact Pastor Jim for more information.

Church Events

Nov. 5th- House of Prayer
Nov. 7th— Smart Money Live
Nov. 11th - CRAFT FAIR!

Nov. 12th - Mission Council
meeting

Nov. 14th— NASA
Nov. 14th— Kenya W&W

Nov. 21st— Upward Sports
Evaluations

Nov. 26th - missionary guest

Our Harvest Party was a big

h% hit thanks to your help and
' donations! We had 550+
y u. people grace our halls for

great fun, food & fellowship.



Registration is open for our Basketball and
Cheerleading 2018 season.

Fee is S80 by Dec. 12 and S90 thereafter.

Evaluation date is Tuesday, Nov. 21st between
4pm and 7pm or Tuesday, Dec. 12th between
4pm and 6pm. All participants must attend this
basketball evaluation or cheerleading
orientation. Come to register, pay fees, and get
sized for uniforms.

Pick up your registration form in the foyer or go
to our website www.bethelnazarene.org and
click on the UPWARD tab for more information.

NASA- Nazarene Active Senior Adults

You are invited to a turkey casserole dinner and
musical program featuring DiAnne Wilson. Please

meet Tuesday, Nov. 14th at 5:45pm.
Sign up at the Welcome Center to

reserve your seat.

' Ladies, you are invited to a baby shower honoring
"' Allison Reed - November 24th at 10:30am at Bethel.
Allison is the expected daughter of Silas & Suzy Reed
and the happy grandparents are Ken & Nelda Reed.
Allison is due January, 2018. Activities include a baby
diaper drawing ~ bring a package of diapers if you wish to
enter. Suzy is registered at Target and Amazon. Please

RSVP to Nelda at 208-899-1691 or A sweot
eet fth 4
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